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 Loving all People Building Community Sharing our Christian Faith 

Sunday 15th September 2013 
We hope you find a warm welcome, particularly if you are with us for the first time. All song words are 
projected onto the wall at the front or can be found in the books provided. Large print hymn books are 
available at the back of church along with separate printed sheets for songs that are not in the books. 

Today’s service 10:30am     Preacher         Rev John Simms     

                                     The stewards on duty today are Steve & Linda Wright 
                  

And next week 10:30am    Preacher          Rev Tim Bradshaw     
22nd September                                                                             

The steward on duty will be Jenny Jones  
 

THIS WEEK… 

 Fourways at Stanwood 
Today, Stanwood are celebrating their Chapel Anniversary. The preacher at 6.30pm will be Rev Dr John 
Illsley.  

 Bible Basics 
The ‘Bible Basics’ group has started again. This is an informal gathering where we study and discuss key 
passages through the Bible, from Genesis to Revelation. We meet at The Manse on (roughly) alternate 
Tuesdays, starting at 7:30pm and finishing by 9:30pm. The next one is this Tuesday, 17th September and 
the current study is Proverbs. If you're interested, or want to know more, please talk to John or Judith 
Simms (266 0010), Louise Etherington or just come along. 

  Wesley Hall Lunch Club 
The Wesley Hall Lunch Club starts again after the summer break this Thursday, 19th September. We 
meet every Thursday at 12 noon for a wholesome 2 course meal cooked on the premises followed by tea 
and coffee and a chance to meet old and new friends, all for £3.50. If you would like to come along or you 
know of someone else who would like to come, please have a word with Jim White or Steve Wright. Also, 
if you would like to volunteer to help at Lunch Club please speak to them. 

 You Can Do It – It’s Sew Easy! 
Freda Leesley and Joan Howarth have started a sewing class at Walkey Ebenezer on Wednesdays from 
1pm to 3pm.  Beginners welcome. There is a small cost of £2 per session. For more details, please call 
Joan on ________. 

 



 

COMING SOON… 

 Harvest Supper 
Our Harvest Supper this year will be a pie & pea supper here at Wesley Hall on Saturday 28th September 
at 6:00pm. After the meal we will split into teams for a family quiz. The cost is £5 for the evening including 
the pie, peas, puddings and drinks. Everyone is welcome to come along but please sign up on the list at 
the back of church so we know how many pies to order.  

 Table Top Sale 
There will be a table top sale at Walkley Ebenezer on Saturday 5th October between 10am and 1pm. 

 Away Day 
Our Away Day this year will be held in Bakewell on Saturday 12th October. The day will have a different 
format to previous years so that the whole family will be able to come and join in. After some worship 
together, the adults will be led in a time of reflection by John and the children by Liz. We will then have a 
packed lunch (please bring this with you) before heading into Bakewell for the afternoon. Details of times 
and venue will be confirmed closer to the day. 

 Share Jesus International 
The first Methodist in Sheffield Circuit evangelism event will be taking place on Wednesday 2nd October 
at 7pm-9pm at Victoria Hall, Norfolk Street. It is part of the ‘ACTS NOW’ tour and is hosted by Share 
Jesus International. It will include worship, teaching and a workshop, the aim being to give us tips on how 
to share the Gospel with our community and to get us passionate about doing so. There are some flyers at 
the back of church with more information or see their website http://sharejesusinternational.com/actsnow/. 

 

AND FINALLY… 
 

 Try Something New 
Do you know everything that happens at Wesley Hall? Regular groups range from Art Club to Zumba, via 
companionship, clubs, kids’ activities, music, sport, worship and much more. During October we will be 
encouraging everyone at Wesley Hall to try something new and to invite a friend, neighbour or relative to 
try something new. Nothing pushy, just “I really enjoy ...... and think you would like it too. Would you like to 
come along with me next week?”  

If we all do this, it could mean 150 people trying something new. If everyone who uses the building joins 
in, 1,300 people would be invited to try something new! Watch out for more news over the coming weeks. 
Please start to think and pray about who you know who would like to try something new this autumn. 

 Have You Any Wool You Could Donate? 
Kath Olivant has been knitting hats for Operation Christmas Child. She is now running out of wool and is 
asking if anybody has any spare wool they could donate to her. Please have a word with Kath if you can 
help. 

 
 
 

The editor for the month of September is Andrew. Please place items for the newsletter in the pigeon hole, 
send an e-mail to newsletter@wesleyhall.org.uk or call Andrew on ________ by Wednesday evening. 


